
Bill SB 554 is proposing to make it extremely difficult for the common citizen to conceal carry a fire arm. SB 554 is proposing to 
make it extremely difficult for the common citizen to protect themselves & is in clear violation of our 10 commandments. The people 
who are going out there & mad murdering innocents aren't going to follow the law in obtaining & carrying a fire arm. Nor are they 
going to care about this new law that's being proposed. I oppose bill SB 554 & hope you will protect our rights to defend ourselves 
against the unlawful & oppose this bill too. 
Thank you


